PARENT CARERS TOGETHER

Bournemouth Christchurch Poole

In June 2021 Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission inspected the
SEND provision in Bournemouth Christchurch and Poole.
The inspectors found 8 ‘significant areas of weakness’.

BCP Council has responded with a ‘Written Statement of Action’ which
has 70 actions to address these 8 improvement areas.
The Council is being monitored by the Department for Education
and there will be a re-inspection in 2023 or 2024.

PCT always welcomes new parent representatives.

If you would like to help PCT speak up for the parents’ and families’
voice in any of these areas, please contact
info@parentcarerstogether.org.uk

Links: Ofsted report (July 2021)
BCP Written Statement of Action (Dec 2021)
PCT Representation on Boards and Projects (July 2022)



https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50168627
https://search3.openobjects.com/mediamanager/poole/fis/files/written_statement_of_action_for_send.pdf
https://www.parentcarerstogether.org.uk/about-us/task-groups-strategic-meetings/
https://www.parentcarerstogether.org.uk/about-us/task-groups-strategic-meetings/
mailto:info@parentcarerstogether.org.uk

